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From: Portia gmail 

Sent: 15 April 2025 11:04

To: Planning

Subject: 2025/1375/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
Re 2025/1375/P 
I would like to say that the proposed building is 2 Stories too high. 
Including the basement it should be a maximum of 4 floors. This would be in line with the height of 
the rest of the houses in the street. 
Portia Holmes 

Excuse the typos I am using my iPhone 


